
Seeking 

LGBTQ Women and Cancer Survivors*
Help us change the way doctors ask patients about sex.

Health questionnaires hold many assumptions about patients’ 
sexual practices. Researchers at Memorial Sloan Kettering Cancer 
Center want to change these questionnaires to make sense for 
everyone, including the LGBTQ community. You can help!

If eligible, you may be asked to complete a 30-minute phone interview
*Women without cancer diagnosis can also participate
Compensation includes $50

For more information, please contact a research study assistant at 646-888-8269. 
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